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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

At Newchurch we are constantly striving to enhance the learning experiences of our students by 
integrating technology into our curriculum. To further this mission, we are reaching out to our 
community for support. 

We are excited to launch a project that aims to repurpose old iPhones for educational use. These 
devices can be used for a variety of purposes, including educational apps, virtual learning tools, and 
even as a resource to support pupils in every day learning. However, we need your help to make this 
vision a reality. 

If you have an old iPhone at home that you no longer use, we kindly ask you to consider donating it to 
our school. Donated devices do not need to be the latest models, as long as they are in working 
condition and can hold a charge. Rest assured, all devices will be wiped of their data and restored to 
factory settings to ensure privacy and security. 

By contributing, you are not only helping to bridge the technology gap for students but also 
participating in an environmentally friendly initiative by giving old devices a new life. 

If you would like to donate, please drop off the devices at the school office or to Miss Igglesden. If you 
have any questions or would like more information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Thank you for your generosity and for supporting Newchurch in fostering innovation and learning for 
all. 

Warm regards, 
Miss Igglesden  
 

 
 

 


